
March 23, 2011

To: ITF North American Regional Affiliates

Re: ITF Young Transport Workers Committee Contact Person

Dear Colleague,

At the ITF 42nd Congress in Mexico City (August 3-12, 2010) the delegates overwhelmingly decided to 
amend the ITF Constitution to establish a Young Transport Workers Committee. Following the passing 
of the motion, many Affiliates committed themselves to continue their support of the ITF work in the 
area of young workers.

The ITF Young Transport Workers Committee is comprised of young transport workers under the age 
of 35 from all regions and sectors of the ITF. The newly established Committee met for the first time 
November 2-4, 2010, to began working on its Work Programme. 

A major portion of this work includes the further development of a communications structure and ITF 
young workers' network, as a means to ensure that the campaigns and initiatives of the ITF and its 
affiliates are known to the young workers of the ITF, to allow them to be engaged in the work of the 
ITF.

As a member of the Committee, I represent North America and am requesting your help. Could you 
please provide the name and contact information for someone within your union – preferably under the 
age of 35 – that is willing to receive information from the Committee and distribute it to the young 
transport workers of your union.

Thank you in advance for your help in working to create a communication structure for the young 
workers of the ITF.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact myself or the ITF directly.

In Solidarity,

Travis Harrison
ITF Young Transport Workers Committee, North American Representative


